
 

  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 Parish of Bentworth 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 

that five casual vacancies have arisen in the Office of 
Councillor for the Parish Council. 

 
 
 
In accordance with Section 89(3) of the Local Government Act 1972, where the vacancy occurs 
within six months before the day on which the councillor whose office is vacant would regularly have 
retired, an election shall not be held under Section 89(1) of the above Act, and the vacancy will be 
filled at the next ordinary election of councillors on 4 May, 2023. 
 
 
The Council may choose to fill the vacancies by co-option for the period until that election.  
 
 
If you’re interested in becoming a Parish Councillor please contact East Hampshire District 
Councillor Tony Costigan, tony.costigan@easthants.gov.uk, to discuss the position further. 
 
 
 
 
Dated 15th November, 2022 
 
Louisa Thomson – Clerk Bentworth Parish Council 
Old Stables 
Wield Road 
Medstead 
Alton 
GU34 5NJ 
clerk@bentworthparishcouncil.org  
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